Figgl)

UNIVERSITY OF GRONINGEN CENTRE FOR MEDICAL ELECTRON MICROSCOPY OOSTERSINGEL 69-II - GRONINGEN - (THE NETHERLANDS)

TELEPHONE 050-115202

DIRECTOR: PROF. DR. I. MOLENAAR

Groningen, 9th October 1979

Dr. D.S. Rowe
Secretary BIOSWG
World Health Organization
1211 GENEVA 27
Switzerland

Dear Dr. Rowe,

Having returned from the Symposium on the cell-biological analysis of parasitic infections in Amsterdam, I would like to thank you, also on behalf of the Boards of the Dutch Societies for Cell Biology and Parasitology, for the moral and financial support with the organization of this Symposium. Dr. Trigg got (and took) all possibilities to stress the importance of the Special Programme. For an audience of about 100 persons 8 papers of highly informative quality could be read, leading to discussions of several points of interest.

It is intended that this first contact between both Societies will be extended, to be materialized finally into defined projects. I am convinced that this Symposium will contribute to this process.

Thanking you once more for your cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Dr. I. Molenaar